
Easter Sunday 31 March 2024 
News and Events 

 

 
 

Wedding of David Condry and Eleanor Howard-Williams - David (our Director of 
Music) and Eleanor (our lead soprano) are getting married at All Saints on 
Thursday 4th April at 12noon. They would like to invite those who know them to 
the service.  There is a reception after the service in the East End for family and 
friends. We very much look forward to celebrating with them. Please note: the 
cafe will be closed to regular visitors. 

BBC Radio 3 Choral Evensong - will come from All Saints on Wednesday April 10th 
at 3pm. Revd Joe Moffatt leads the service which is sung by Tiffin School Choir. 
This was pre-recorded last month. You can also listen to it on BBC Sounds 

Youth Café – is taking a break over the Easter hols. So, no Café on 31st March, 7th 
and 14th April. We’ll restart on 21st April. 

Bereavement Café – this is a space to talk about bereavement and to find mutual 
support and encouragement from others who understand the experience of loss. 
No booking necessary. Every other Wednesday 2.00 - 3.30 pm at All Saints 
Church. Next session is on Apr 10th. Flyers are available in the church with further 
details. 

Volunteers Needed for new church playgroup on Monday and Thursday 
mornings We are working in partnership with Kingston WelCare to employ a 
Senior Playworker and start a new playgroup in All Saints. We need volunteers to 
welcome families at the door, engage with parents and help with the children 
when needed.   If interested, please discuss with Joe or Sarah, or contact Kate 
Shrimpton, our Communications Manager comms@allstaintskingston.co.uk 

Kingston Chamber Concerts –present Delta Saxophone Quartet at All Saints on 
20th April at 7:30 pm in a concert with a varied programme of saxophone music. 
KCC now accept payments in advance via Eventbrite or contact the event 
organiser, Penny@kingstonchamberconcerts.org to make a direct payment or 
more information. See events on our website for more information. 

Electoral Roll Form – If you would like to be on the electoral roll, please 
complete and return a form (these are available on the welcome desk with the 
existing list of members). 

E-Bulletin - we are now sending out an e-bulletin every fortnight to those on our 
email database.  Please check if you are receiving this and if not (and you would 
like to be added), please email comms@allsaintskingston.co.uk 

Just Giving for Samaritans and in memory of Fran Martin – Paul Martin (son of 
Revd John Martin, former vicar of All Saints) will be riding the entire 420-mile 
length of National Cycle Route 4 from Greenwich to Fishguard after Easter, in aid 
of Samaritans and in memory of his Mum, who was a longstanding Sams 
volunteer. The sponsorship page is at www.justgiving.com/page/paulcharrier-
martin-fran1175, 
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